
 

MINI PTM REPORT-CLASS-V 

Confidence comes from discipline and training; nothing builds          

self-esteem like accomplishment and applauds. 

The Mini PTM for class V was held on 18
th
 and 19

th
 July 2018. It started with 

welcoming the parents followed by a presentation by the students. 

The show started with the third language, wherein the students presented different 

activities and poems learned by them in class. The students demonstrated a group 

activity showcasing different elements of a circle learnt in Math. The presentation 

ended as they reiterated the benign use of internet and explained different rules to 

be followed for cyber security  learnt by them in Information and Communication 

Technology.        

Through the presentations, parents gained an insight about various concepts that 

their children are learning in school. The show was thoroughly enjoyed and 

appreciated by the parents.      

                                                                             

            

                                                 

 

 



 


